
A store posted a 
lower price on 
a handbag, then 
charged me more 
at the register. 
Consumer Affairs 
got me my 
money back.

Consumer Affairs
Has Your Back.
Contact 311 or go to nyc.gov and search “DCA” to �le a 
complaint and learn 10 Things Every Consumer Should Know.

Learn how Tami got her
money back @NYCDCA:


